
Westerly Airport Association Meeting and Holiday Party Minutes 

17th December 2013 

Dooney Aviation 

This meeting was planned as a “potluck” party and holiday celebration. Unfortunately, there was 

quite inclement weather, with snow, ice, and cold temperatures. This prevented a large number of 

members from attending. Those who were present enjoyed a time of good cheer and camaraderie 

that was enhanced by the sumptuous spread of food and beverages. 

Dotty and Bernie Stumpf led the way, with a very generous outlay of treats. Sam Grills brought the 

DVD of the Disney Toons Studios movie, Planes, which provided a distracting, but amusing, 

background to the party. 

Meeting issues included discussions about agenda items, but no actual business was transacted.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy Niles, Recording Secretary  


